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January 1, 2022

Welcome to Beaverton Adventist Church

One more time we have turned over the calendar to a new year. What will
2022 bring? Will the struggles of this past year move behind us? Will we
truly have a fresh start?

Join us today as we worship the God of new beginnings!

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



Sa TODAY      Happy New Year!
8:00 am New Year Brunch (Fellowship Hall)
9:30 am Worship Service/Livestream
11:00 am Sabbath School Classes
4:38 pm Sabbath Ends

S Jan  2

M Jan  3
 

T Jan  4

W Jan  5

Th Jan  6

F Jan  7
4:44 pm Sabbath Starts

Sa Jan  8      
9:30 am Worship Service/Livestream
11:00 am Sabbath School Classes
12:00 pm Fellowship Meal (Fellowship Hall)
4:45 pm Sabbath Ends

WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Deacon On Duty:   Jane and Gary Bozeman

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Eager Kelly (Prayer)
                                		    Clara Kelly
                               		    Dean Macri



1.	 Membership Transfers: 2nd Reading 
LEAVING 
Yvonne Ferguson to Chandler SDA Church in Chandler, AZ 
Bhagyam Moses to San Marcos SDA Church in San Marcos, CA 
Franklin Moses to San Marcos SDA Church in San Marcos, CA 
Margaret Reetz to Kuna SDA Church in Kuna, ID  
Jamie Stewart to Riverview Adventist Church in Reno, NV Joel Stewart to 
Riverview Adventist Church in Reno, NV  
IN 
Elvin Goertz from Newberg SDA Church in Newberg, OR 
Clarice Goertz from Newberg SDA Church in Newberg, OR  
Olema Bilyk from Living Word Adventist Church in Oregon City, OR 
Valentyna Bilyk from Living Word Adventist Church in Oregon City, OR

2.	 Floral Arrangement Today’s floral arrangement is to celebrate the Lord’s 
blessing of a New Year. “For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the 
LORD, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope 
and a future. - Jeremiah 29:11

3.	 10 Days of Prayer Please join us for 10 Days of Prayer 2022: The Three 
Angels Call to Prayer, starting Jan 5th through the 14th. Join us nightly from 
7pm to 8pm on the Prayer Line (978) 990-5000 and Enter Code 248587#. 
To get the Daily Scripture and Reading go to https://tendaysofprayer.org 
where you can download the material for all 10 Days or sign up to receive 
each days Reading in your e-mail box each morning. If you are not able to 
join us on the Prayer Line may we suggest a few other ways you can join 
in the 10 Days of Prayer. Gather with your Family, Small Group or even just 
your self and read the days scriptures and pray. If there was anytime that 
God’s People need to Pray it’s Now. If you have questions please call Bret 
Mckay @ 503-577-4686.

4.	 Library Volunteers needed The Beaverton Church library is looking 
for volunteers who are available on the third and fourth Sabbath of each 
month. Shifts are 10:45-11:00 (after service and before Sabbath School) 
and 12:00 PM-12:15 PM (after Sabbath School). Duties include: checking 
in and checking out books to patrons, re-shelving books, and assisting 
with the library project, as needed. If interested, please contact Liz Saufley 
at: 503-830-1377.

5.	 Happy January Birthdays! A list of January birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
6.	 Floral Calendar  2022 Changes To sign up for flowers in 2022, please 

email Sandra Duke at sandraduke@gmail.com. The floral committee will 
be adjusting the sign up calendar for the upcoming 2022 year. Floral spon-
sorship will be available 3 weeks out of each month. As this will reduce the 
number of available weeks, the Floral Committee asks that each family only 
sign up for a maximum of 2 Sabbaths per year. Thank you for the continued 
support of this beautiful ministry. Note: The plastic drip pans that rest un-
derneath the floral arrangements need to remain at the church each week. 
Please leave them when you take your flowers home that week. Thank you!

7.	 Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.

8.	 Pew Cleaning Supplies Available Messes happen and we can all relate. 
Don’t stress- we have cleaning supplies available! If a mess or stain hap-
pens on one of our new pews, please visit the Welcome Desk or notify one 
of our Foyer volunteers for some cleaning supplies and some assistance. 
Thank you!

9.	 Learn our Praise Songs in App Would you like an opportunity to become 
more familiar with the praise songs we sing during our Sabbath Worship 
Services? Check out the new feature on our App! Select the “Media” icon 
at the bottom of the home page, then select the “Learn Praise Songs” icon. 
You will find a list of the beautiful songs used for that Sabbath’s Praise and 
links to recordings you can listen to. You will also find an option to check out 
previously presented songs. 

10.	Tithe Envelopes- If you have been mailing your tithes and offerings into the 
church and are in need of more Tithe envelopes, please contact the office 
via e-mail at office@beavertonsda.com or via phone at 503.646.9828.

11.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

12.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Pray for the daughter, Kathy, son, Lyndon and the family of Doris (Cook) 

Blaine who passed away on December 7 at the age of 97. Doris has been 
a member of the Beaverton Church since about 1960 and was our church 
treasure for 40-45 years. She also worked as the accountant at our TVA 
school for many years. She has lived in Loma Linda for a number of years 
now. 1/1

	■ Pray for Kim whose apartment and car burned, because of an explosion in 
the upstairs apartment. She needs a car if anyone knows of a good deal. Call 
Jan 503-349-7140. 1/1

	■ Cindy Mohr would appreciate prayers for her daughter, Stephanie,who began 
to feel ill Christmas night and tested positive for COVID.  Her grandaughter, 
Lucy, also tested positive but has no symptoms at this time. (Praise God.) 
Her son-in-law has now shown symptoms as well. Please prayer for a speedy 
& complete recovery & strength for both of them as navigate caring for each 
other & Lucy, and that Lucy would continue to be symptom free. 1/1

	■ Update on JuanCarlos “JC” Munoz and his wife: Both are very slowly 
recovering from COVID. They are both released from the hospital and are 
at home in Oregon City, but both are on oxygen and are spending most of 
the time, every hour, in bed. JC had a Dr. appointment to try to regulate his 
elevated heart rate. Please continue to pray for JC and his wife, and his 
South American Video Ministry which needs him badly. 1/1

	■ Dave Payne, one of our former members now attending Forest Grove, has 
requested prayer for his wife, Darlene. Darlene has been suffering from 
Alzheimer’s for several years and is continuing to worsen. She now cannot 
remember people with which she used to share a close friendship.  Let’s 
pray she will be filled with peace and calmness. Dave needs our prayers as 
well as he continues to care for her and meet her needs. 12/25

	■ Update for Cindy Mohr’s daughter Stephanie.The pathology report from 
her lumpectomy came back showing the margins are not clean so she 
will have surgery again. This time they will also take some lymph nodes. 
She would appreciate prayers again for the medical team that all would go 
well, for Stephanie’s courage and peace and that no further surgery will be 
necessary. 12/18

	■ Update for Nancy McKeone’s parents, Al and Clarice Goertz: They are now 
back at their residence in Sherwood. There have been so many answers to 
prayer thus far but there are many decisions yet to be made. Prayers are 
appreciated as the family asks God for wisdom. 12/18

	■ We have been praying for Fredrick as he battled prostate cancer. He has 
now gone to his final rest in the Lord. Please pray for God’s presence and 
leading for his partner Joanne and his son during this terrible struggle. 12/18



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Leon Colburn’s sternal surgery has been rescheduled for January 13, 2022.  

He has had an abnormal heart rhythm which will require further testing 
to determine appropriate next steps. Please pray for wisdom for multiple 
physicians involved in care, peace of mind for Sharon and Leon as they work 
through all this. 12/18

	■ Judy Veach would like you to pray for her son, Dan Veach. He currently has 
diabetes type II that is not well taken care of. Recently he ended up in the 
Kaiser hospital in Hillsboro where they had to amputate all the toes on his 
right foot. He is feeling very discouraged and needs prayers. 12/18

	■ Two prayer requests from Pastor Julius. He would like for our church to 
pray for him and Joyce. Her dementia has gotten so much worse, now 
approaching 7 years dealing with this illness. She is very fragile and has 
fallen a number of times. “Prayers are so much appreciated for her and 
that God would give me physical and emotional strength in taking care 
of her because my health has been greatly affected by my wife’s health”.   
 
Second, Julius’s brother Jerome, his daughters Priscilla and Sarah and his 
son John have all contracted COVID-19. He has 13 children and they all 
sing in his choir so we pray that none of the other children contract the virus. 
(Jerome is also a Pastor). 12/18

	■ Update from Carolyn Force: Carolyn’s sister-in-law, Marirose, who was 
hospitalized with Covid has passed. She was the wife of Gary Force. Please 
pray for the family. 12/11

	■ Penny Messenger’s sister, Cindy Campbell (Marge Bartel’s youngest child) 
passed away on 12/2, unexpectedly in her sleep.  Please pray for this family 
as they go through the grieving process of losing a loved one.  Especially 
pray for Cindy’s daughters, April and Janie. 12/4

	■ Please pray for Chris Morris’ brother, Stephen, as he had cataract surgery 
done on December 2 and will have another on December 20. Both operations 
involve risks and complications that are not typical for this type of surgery. 12/4

	■ Harry Dexter requests prayers for his brother-in-law, Jay Rockway. Jay 
went to the doctor for a stress test.  The doctor has some concerns and 
has ordered further testing. Please pray for Jay, wife Joy, his family, and the 
medical team.  Pray for peace of mind, clarity and wisdom for the medical 
team. 12/4

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate 
the ’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 vertical lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

DEC 2021 NOV 2021 YTD(NOV)
Budgeted $26,379 $26,379 $290,169
Received $42,181 $38,289 $259,292
Needed/Surplus $15,802 $11,910 $30,877
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $26,379 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Religious Liberty (NAD)
Called to Grow: $1,047,222 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$21,335 $149,815

  366,547  208,453


